December 8, 2021

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

Good morning. In light of recent school attacks in our state and the large number of
threats that are coming in towards schools around the state, we will be conducting an
additional Dialogue with Doc and the Deputy session focused solely on school safety.
Dr. Martin, along with Deputy Frederick from the Kent County Sheriff Department will be
available on Thursday, December 16th at 6:00 pm in the Duncan Lake Middle
School Performing Arts Center, to allow families an opportunity to hear about safety
protocols in place for Caledonia Community Schools and ask questions.

We understand the very real pressure and fear that our students are feeling and know
that our parents and staff are equally concerned. We remain committed to the safety of
all students and staff. Our collaborative relationship with local law enforcement and the
community is a big part of keeping our schools safe. We hope you can join us for this
informative meeting and open dialogue session with local law enforcement
professionals.

Sincerely,
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Dr. Dedrick Martin
Superintendent

Attachment


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GtAqH73hv-Flw-uv85_xeYaV8lYven4T/view?usp=sharing

